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December 11, 2017 

< Customer FSE First Name> < Customer FSE Last Name> 
< Cust Name> 
<Customer Address (1st Line)> 
< Customer City>, < Customer State Abbr> < Customer Zipcode> 
< Customer Country Desc> 
 
Dear < Customer FSE Last Name>, 
 
Subject:   
 
This is to inform you that effective February 28, 2018, Honeywell will no longer accept new orders for select 
1GT Hall Effect Gear Tooth sensors due to various component obsolescences.  We are requesting that our 
customers evaluate their future needs and place last time buy orders by this date, with delivery requested no 
later than July 31, 2018. 
  
< Category listing to be filled in by Sales Rep > 
 
Honeywell values its customers and realizes that this may require new platform validation.  We want to work 
with you to make this a smooth transition. If you have any questions, please contact your Honeywell Sales 
Representative with questions around this communication and possible solutions for your application. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James McKenna 
Global Product Manager 
 
 

James McKenna 


